To encourage companionship with Jesus Christ and participate in the life and work of the Church

Maple Spring Church of the Brethren

DEW DROPS

July 25, 2021

유유유

Our 2021 Prayer Partner Church is Moxham COB.

July 18th

76	Church Attendance
\$ 42.00	Total Cash Offerings
\$ 3,145.00	Total Envelope/Check Offerings
\$ 3,187.00	Unified Budget
30	Number of Envelopes/Checks
\$ 3,187.00	Total Unified Budget (\$4,942 needed)

CHURCH WEEKLY SCHEDULE

Monday - 7/26

7:00 pm: Men's Bible Study.

Tuesday - 7/27

9:00 am: Humble Hands.

Wednesday - 7/28

9:00 am: Meet for Prayer in the Prayer Room.

7:00 pm: Q&A with District Executive Bill Wenger on our Denominational Direction, in the Fellowship Hall.

Thursday - 7/29

7:00 pm: Council Meeting.

Upcoming Events

8/4, Wed., 6:30-8:30 pm: Youth Outing. Please contact an advisor with names of youths who will be attending. Youth advisors are Molly & Jeremy Stultz and Tom & Diane Bridge.

8/22, Sun., 10:00: Outdoor Worship – Grace at the Grove!

 $(All\ meetings\ are\ at\ the\ church,\ unless\ otherwise\ noted.)$

Upcoming Election at July's Council Meeting

The Nominating Committee is in need of names from each commission for the upcoming election at July's Council Meeting. *Nominees must be members of our church*. The ballot must be posted two weeks prior to the election. Please give all names to Blaine Leverknight.

Happy Birthday

- 7/25, Joyce Napotnik, 77 years. Ralph Napotnik, 80 years. Leora Petet, 99 years.
- 7/26, Sharon Toth, 74 years.
- 7/28, Marlin Ott, 83 years.
- 7/29, Gary Martin, 78 years.

An Invitation from the Family of Ruth Ott

As you've probably heard, Ruth passed away on April 23, 2021 and is now at home with her Lord in Heaven. Marlin and Ruth's family would like to invite you to join them for a Celebration of Life in Ruth's memory. The event will be held at the Maple Spring Church of the Brethren picnic grove **July 31, 2021 from 2:00 - 4:00 PM**. All family and friends are welcome to attend!

Mom loved to bake and share her delicious desserts with everyone. In order to continue that tradition, we'd like to invite you to bring your favorite dessert to share. We will provide drinks, plates, and silverware. (If you are unable to bring a dish, please come anyway! There will be plenty to share!). The afternoon will include time to share memories of Ruth, and we would love to see any photographs you might have! We look forward to seeing you, and spending time celebrating Ruth and the beautiful life she lived.

Food Pantry

The Food Pantry, at St. Francis Sharing & Caring, needs volunteers for a 3-hour shift. For donations, our suggested food pantry items are applesauce and pancake mix, which can be placed in the box located in the annex. Thank you!

Sermon Notes:						